
Great Chesterford  

Years 4, 5 & 6 Football Club 

 Spring Term – 1st half 

 

Dear Parents 

Football Club for Years 4, 5 & 6 will start after school on Wednesday, 15 

January for 5 weeks (to 12 February 2020 inclusive). The cost will be £30.00.  

Places are limited and will be given on a first come, first served basis. Please 

complete the form and return to the school office by Friday ,10 January if your 

child would like to attend. Please make cheques payable to “M Snelling”. 

Thank you 

Matt Snelling 
Football Coach 
Telephone: 07890 721156 
matthewsnelling@live.co.uk 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

My child ……………………………….  would like to attend football club.  

I enclose a cheque/cash for £30 (delete as appropriate) 

Signed   ……………………… (parent/guardian) 

Contact No:  ……………………… 

Contact email: ………………………  


